Australian Government

Department of Finance and Deregulation

Ms Christine McDonald

Secretary

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms McDonald

Correction for grammatical error

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Supplementary Budget
Estimates Hearing of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation
Committee, on Tuesday, 18 October 2011. Reference - page 27.

Senator CORMANN asked “That is thorny, is it?

I would like to correct my quote to:

“Mr Martine: The issue of whether it is on budget net-at and which sector it comes into
will not affect the current treatment on whether the investments of the corporation will
impact on the budget bottom line.”

Yours sincerely

David Martine
Deputy Secretary
Budget Group
2 November 2011
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